December 15, 2020
Good Afternoon!

As most of you are aware, the Governoros Office and the California Department of Public Health
(CDPH) released updated guidelines late yesterday. While these guidelines give us some hope and
make the path to returning to competition a bit clearer, there is still much to be determined regarding
when that might happen. One of the things they were very clear about is that competition cannot begin
until at least January 25, 2021 and that they will reassess that date on January 4, 2021.

Using the updated guidelines and the dates that they have given us, and in consultation with our NCS
President, we will remain in summertime activities until we determine a first day of practice. We will
look at the updated guidance that they release on January 4™, work with our leadership and schools and
decide on how we move forward. In the meantime, schools may continue to condition and even



